REPORT Regular Council Meeting 1980 May 20

THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY

FILE: 13-3

Madam And Gentlemen:

Appointment To Joint Municipality Of Burnaby/Simon Fraser University Committee

Mr. K. George Pedersen, President, Simon Fraser University, has written to advise that at a meeting of the Board of Governors held 1980 April 22, the Board approved the establishment of a Joint Committee of the Municipality of Burnaby and Simon Fraser University to review matters of mutual concern.

Mr. Pedersen also expressed his pleasure at this formal liaison arrangement which he felt would prove beneficial in many ways, particularly as a framework for interaction between the Municipality and the University.

The Joint Committee concept has been promoted by Mr. J. P. Daem, Chairman of the Parks and Recreation Commission and the Commission.

I would therefore recommend that ALDERMAN DONALD N. BROWN, a Council representative on the Parks and Recreation Commission, be appointed to serve on the Joint Committee of the Municipality of Burnaby and Simon Fraser University, and that the Board of Governors be so advised.

Respectfully submitted,

David M. Mercier,

MAYOR

/dew

- HGENDA 1980 05 20 - COPY - MANAGER - PARKS & REC. ADMIN.